
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Ref: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Dear Commissioners, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/28/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07085-2021 

7 

I am writing to ask that you please consider the perspective of Florida citizens who consume 
and pay for power from the Florida Power and Light company and the upcoming discussion 
about possible rate increases. Floridians cannot live and work reasonably without power yet the 
costs are becoming unbearable to the individual families while FPL is proposing rate hikes that 
bring their profits above average return on equity percentages for the entire US. 

Please do not allow FPL to raise rates an unreasonable amount. I urge you to represent the 
public in this matter rather than the interests of the FPL corporation and their shareholders. 

Respectfully, 

~ ~f'-Ju{_ 
Leslie Butterfield 
101 Ogden Street 
Sarasota FL 34242 



Ms. Leslie Butterfield
l0l Ogden Street

Sarasota, FL 34242-1 1 51
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